
Dear Parent / Guardian,
 
With reference to the previous letter sent to parents on 25 April 2023 (DSS/2023/137), we are writing to inform you that
your child/ward will be visiting Semangat yang Baru: Forging a new Singapore Spirit hosted by National Museum of
Singapore instead of the exhibition hosted by the Singapore Chinese Chamber of Commerce & Industry (SCCCI).
 
The Semangat yang Baru: Forging a New Singapore Spirit exhibition captures the courage and dynamism of our early
years, when the leaders and people of Singapore rallied together to build our fledgling nation between the 1950s and
1970s.Through this learning journey, we hope the students will appreciate the sacrifices of our forefathers, inculcate a
sense of rootedness to Singapore, and reflect on what does semangat yang baru – the new spirit – mean to us today?
 
The schedule is as follows:
 
Classes:        Sec 301 and 302
Date:             Tuesday, 23 May 2023
 Time:            1.30 pm to 4.15 pm (Sec 301) inclusive of lunch break
2.30 pm to 5.15 pm (Sec 302)  inclusive of lunch break
Venue:           National Museum of Singapore, 93 Stamford Road, Singapore 178897
 
Two-way transport will be provided. Students will be dismissed from school upon arrival.
 
  For enquiries, please contact us at Tel: 6443 6848 or email Ms Rohasliza (SH/NE & VIA)
  (rohasliza_rohmadon@schools.gov.sg) and Ms Lorraine Ng (ng_wei_yin_carrissa@schools.gov.sg)
 
Thank you for supporting the holistic development of your child/ward.
 
 
Yours faithfully

Ms Lorraine Ng
HOD/CCE


